EOI for Prequalification

of Housing Scheme Developers

For
Establishment of an Affordable Housing Society

PAEC Foundation, a reputable welfare organization engaged in housing,
education, healthcare, and community development, invites Expression of
Interest (EOI) from experienced and financially sound Housing Scheme
Developers for prequalification for development of Housing Society on
an approximate area of 1500 kanals located Chashma, District Mianwali.

This project aims to develop a modern, sustainable, and well-planned
residential community for employees, offering an affordable housing
options and urban amenities.

Interested Firms / Companies may download the pre-qualification document
(PQD) from websites www.paecf.org.pk, www.ppra.gov.pk free of cost.

Applicants are required to submit applications, along with all prescribed pre-
qualification documents duly completed, signed, stamped, and sealed, to the
PAEC Foundation Head Office (adjacent to NORI Hospital, Hanna Road,
G-8/3, Islamabad) by 27th June, 2025.

Prequalified entities will be invited to submit a competitive proposal for Joint
Venture (JV) Model.

The PAEC Foundation reserves the right to cancel the procurement process
atany time.

Assistant Manager (Projects & Procurement)
PAEC Foundation Head Office, Islamabad.

Phone: 051-9263295, Extension: 205
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